Writing to a business flying a Progress Pride flag

If a shop or business is flying a Progress Pride flag in England, they require planning permission.
Note:
· This does not apply to the simple 6-coloured rainbow flag
· It does not apply to flags that also contain the branding of the business itself – e.g. the logo of the business with rainbow colours
· It does not apply to other decorations, like posters in the window.

Example letter
Dear Sir/Madam,
I have seen that you are currently flying a Progress Pride flag outside your premises on <location of shop/business>.
Have you obtained planning permission to do this?
Unlike the simple, six-coloured Pride flag, Progress Pride flags (with added chevrons and other details) require “express consent from the local planning authority” before they can be flown in England[footnoteRef:1].  [1:  https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/flying-flags-a-plain-english-guide/flying-flags-a-plain-english-guide] 

Progress Pride flags are controversial, even among the people they claim to represent – including LGB-identifying people[footnoteRef:2]. They also send a message of hostility to those who disagree with some of the causes associated with those flags. The Cass Review has only recently exposed the harm caused to many children because of the demands of trans activists – surely this is not the time to be flying a flag associated with those campaigners? [2:  See critiques from Lesbians United https://thelesbianpost.substack.com/p/everything-wrong-with-the-progress and Chadwick Moore, for example: https://www.spectator.co.uk/article/why-i-hate-the-new-pride-flag/ ] 

<If you are a customer, consider saying so here, and how the flag makes you feel>
Please let me know if you have already obtained planning permission, and in either case, I would kindly ask you to take down this divisive flag.
Yours faithfully,
<Your name>
